

ST GEORGE NEIGHBOURHOOD PARTNERSHIP ONGOING ACTION SHEET

| Minute No. | Subject | Action | Responsible Person/Officer | Update |
|----------------------------------------------------------|--------------|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| ACTIONS ARISING FROM MEETING HELD ON 25 MAY 2016 | | | | |
| 07b/05/16 | Public Forum | Anti-social parking in Harcourt Avenue. The Chair to write on behalf of the NP to Adam Crowther, head of Strategic City Transport for a formal response to the issues raised by Mr & Mrs Clague and cc Cllr Mark Bradshaw, Cabinet Member for Transport | Rob Acton-Campbell | ONGOING : 22 June 2016 NP meeting. The Chair advised that he had written to AC, and would follow up on this matter. Followed up with another email 12 th August 2016, waiting for feedback. |
| 07c/05/16 | Public Forum | Cenotaph in Bristol City Centre Cllr Steve Pearce to write to the Mayor and Lord mayor to look again at plans for this year's Remembrance Ceremony | Cllr Steve Pearce | Completed: Cllr Steve Pearce provided verbal update at the NP meeting. |
| ACTIONS ARISING FROM MEETING HELD ON 22 JUNE 2016 | | | | |

Please note – Items marked as *Complete* will be removed from the Action List before the next meeting.

| | | | | |
|----|----------------------|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|-------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| 01 | Membership | It was agreed it would be useful to hold an informal session of the NP to discuss how to encourage wider participation in the NP and its activities | Abdulrazak Dahir | Completed: 11 NP members participated the meeting. Further information and update is available on agenda item 6. |
| 05 | Action Tracker | Equalities Training. Next dates are 21 July and 22 Sept, NP members to contact NP Co-ordinator if interested in attending | NP Members who have not yet received Equalities training | On-going: There are some new members who were unable to attend. Aiming to organise another session. |
| 08 | NP Plan Achievements | g. Domestic violence - Clare Boddie agreed to supply 20 A4 posters to SA-C for display locally Mental Health – Cllr Craig agreed to send info on new approach adopted by police to NP Co-ordinator | Clare Boddie/Susan Acton-Campbell Cllr Asher Craig | Ongoing: Ongoing: Circulated Poster for Conference for mental health conference. |
| 09 | AGM report | It was agreed that it would be useful to re-introduce the practice of including a map of NP area with future NP agenda papers | Abdulrazak Dahir to send to Ruth Quantock | Ongoing: New map showing all three wards is to be developed. |

ACTIONS ARISING FROM MEETING HELD ON 12th OCT 2016

Please note – Items marked as *Complete* will be removed from the Action List before the next meeting.

| | | | | |
|--------|---------------------------------|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----------------------------------------------|---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|
| Part 5 | NP ACTIVITIES / BUSINESS REPORT | Chair to provide detail S106 expenditure to committee members. | Rob Acton-Campbell | Completed: Wednesday 12 th Oct, RAC circulated detail S106 expenditure to the NP committee members. |
| Part 5 | NP ACTIVITIES / BUSINESS REPORT | NPC/Chair to organise and facilitate separate meeting between Friends of St George Park and Cllr Asher Craig. | Rob Acton-Campbell/Abdulrazak Dahir | |
| Part 7 | NP ACTIVITIES / BUSINESS REPORT | Playing Out project to encourage people from speedwell area to take up project offer. | Abdulrazak Dahir | Completed: Written to applicant on Friday 14 th Oct and have asked her to consider Speedwell area. Contact was also provided. |
| Part 7 | NP ACTIVITIES / BUSINESS REPORT | Fiona Russell to contact Lamplighters about the Meadowvale Community Centre Involvement in the project. | Fiona Russell | |
| Part 8 | NP ACTIVITIES / BUSINESS REPORT | NPC/Wellbeing subgroup champion to organise a session in completing funding application forms. | Susan Acton Campbell/Abdulrazak Dahir | Recommend Close. During the informal meeting NP members opted to focus on the development of the St George NP. It was also noted that NP Budget is subject to the outcome of current corporate strategy consultation. |

Please note – Items marked as *Complete* will be removed from the Action List before the next meeting.